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Comments: Good evening and thank you for taking the time to read my letter.

I was both surprised and saddened to learn of the possibilities of immenent trail and road closures in the North
Georgia area. | personally use some of these listed areas for my Jeep and dual sport motorcycles.

| respect and support the desires to maintain our waterways and forestry areas. However, | believe creating
additional trail areas that are opened and closed periodically should be considered to maintain our natural
resources while still maintaining our opportunities to enjoy this beautiful area. This would allow time for recovery
while still providing access to the area.

In addition, | would like to take this opportunity to suggest modifying any two-way "single track" trails to one-way
trails. These trails are very dangerous due to the risk of head-on collisions and remove all enjoyment while using.
Thank you for reading my concerns and | look forward to turning over this beautiful area to the next generation to
enjoy as much as | have been able to do.

Sincerely



